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commentletters

From: Marla Ball <mgball1993@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 8:52 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: “2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)”

Dear Clerk of the Water Board, 
 
I write this letter today to urge the Water Board to wait until April, until the end of the rain/snow season to 
reevaluate and make any further water reduction restrictions. 
 
When making reduction restrictions the Water Board must consider that all households are not the same.  Some 
families live on larger lots that produce agriculture and livestock.  Agriculture and livestock includes fruits, nut 
trees and citrus trees, vegetable gardens and farm animals.  All are grown extensively in the Sacramento Region 
and rely on metered water. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marla Ball 
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(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon
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